Online brokers that conduct business in an agency capacity only and disclose all fees on their
Web site should be exempt from the requirements of this rule.

If not exempt, then the disclosure should be permitted to be emailed. Physical mailing would be
overly burdensome on online firms who open a significant number of accounts each day.



